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GERIATRIC ' BEHAVIORAL HEALTH SERVICES
ATPROCTOR HOSPITAL
5409 N. Knoxville Avenue

Peoria, IL 81614
309-891-1055
Fax: 309-689-8604

To:  CowrneyAvery, Project Admin.  poe. Friday, August 05,2011
Fax#  217-785-4111 Pages: 2
From:  Matk Hicks, LCSW

Subject: Request for “Expedited Review.”

COMMENTS: Thank You.

The information contained in this facsimile message Is privileged and confidential information intended only for the
use of the individual or entity named above, If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the
employes or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination,
distribution or copying of this communication s strictly prohibited.

If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify s by tefephone and return the original
message to us at the above address via the U.S. Postal Service,

If you did not receive all the pages of this transmission (the number indicated includes the transmittal form, please
call (708) 9135-5456.
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ng PROCTOR 5409 North Knoxville Avenue

Peoria, IL 61614

HOSPITAL Phane 309-691-1000

August 4, 2011

Ms. Courtney Avery, Project Administrator

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 West Jefferson Street, 2" Floor

Springfield, Ilinois 62761,

Re:  Project: 11-063 Proctor Community Hospital
Request for “Expedited Review”

Dear Ms. Avery:

Proctor Community Hospital DBA Proctor Hospital, Peoria, Illinois, has submitted a
substantive project application for a permit to offer a new service at its main community
hospital facility. It is planned to be an acute mental illness (AMI), “distinct part,”
geriatric, inpatient service.

It is my understanding our project application is scheduled for review by the IHFSR
Board on November 22, 2011, I am requesting an “expedited review” at the October 12-
13, 2011 IHFSR Board Meeting for the following reasons:

1. We cannot begin hospital renovation for this new program until it has been
approved by the IHFSR Board, Such renovation will require 60 to 75 days.

2. If we start the program, it will be operated as a CMS, Medicare, “exempt” unit
and, as such, must start on the first day of our fiscal year, which is January 1,
2012. If we cannot provide this much needed service by January 1, 2012, we
cannot start the service until January 1, 2013,

It is our goal to begin providing this acute mental illness (AMI), geriatric service on
January 1,2012. A hearing at the October Board meeting could help us achieve our goal.
We earnestly ask that you give our request serious and favorable consideration.

With Kindest Regards,

Eric Zehr, Xice Pregident
Ancillary Services

Our Mission 7o improve the qualily of life of our patients and communtiy by providing quality health care services.




